
                                       
Volunteer Appreciation                                                         

 
The first annual Volunteer Appreciation event was held on Monday afternoon, May 21, at the Mid-
County Community Center. Volunteers and board members gathered around a congenial table, dining 
on a delicious sandwich-and-salad lunch from Panera Bread and sharing thoughts and ideas about the 
services Greater Stonegate Village offers. Volunteers expressed eagerness to serve, though at the 
moment requests have been moderate, no doubt because most members are still quite active and 
able to do things for themselves. This will no doubt eventually change. We all agreed that a huge 
benefit of the village at the moment has been getting to know more of our neighbors. A big thanks 
goes to Sue Winakur, chair of the Volunteer Committee, for finding and training so many wonderful 
volunteers. 
 

 
 

   


